Hyde Park Recreation Committee Meeting Minutes July 15, 2010

Members Present: Deanna Judkins, Ken Harvey, Deb Slayton, Gary Nolan & Nate Brigham

The committee discussed recruiting new members; we feel the President of the Baseball/Softball Association should be a member so we know the youth's schedules and what their needs are.

We discussed doing a schedule of events so we can plan on when and who is going to run the concession stand.

So far we have ~ Men's Qualifier Tournament
D & E Tournament
Co-Ed Tournament
Men's Year End Tournament
Wiffle Ball Tournament
Closing Ceremony ~ June

Ken is going to contact Arjay West for the septic design for the new bathrooms. He will also order 2 more trash can covers.

Deanna is going to call around for prices on trusses for the new concession building to: Country Home, Morrisville Lumber, Poulin Lumber and Parker and Stearns.

The next committee meeting will be held Thursday, August 29, 2010 at 7:00pm.

The meeting adjourned at 8:30pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Deb Slayton